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Sexual Assault Investigation 

 
San Diego – Today at 10:45 am, San Diego police officers were called to the 9800 block of 
Caminito Cuadro to investigate a report of a kidnapping.  A female stated she had been 
kidnapped and held against her will.  Officers found the adult female victim and obtained 
a preliminary statement.  She was eventually transported to the Northeastern police 
substation where detectives were able to conduct a detailed interview.  Based upon the 
information received, this incident is not being investigated as a kidnapping.  The Sex 
Crimes Unit was notified and detectives from that unit have taken the lead and are actively 
investigating this incident. 
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